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To Respiratory Board:

I am writing against the new policy to have 30 CEUs for 2 years. This is excessive and time consuming. It is also very expensive since respiratory does not make much money compared to nursing.

We already have to complete CPR, ACLS and PALS.

I feel that we should be able to achieve them online, and previous years. Thank you for listening.
Deb Sironen RRT
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